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July 17, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Below is an update regarding our Tully Schools 2020-21 Reopening Plan: 

 

 A parent survey is now available.  The purpose of this survey is to assess parental 

preferences for in-person-vs-remote schooling, and to assess parental ability to provide 

transportation for their children during the 2020-21 school year.  This survey is posted to 

the Announcements Section of the District Homepage, and has been emailed to parents. 

 The NYS Department of Health and the NYS Education Department issued school 

reopening guidance documents this week.  These guidance documents are currently 

posted in the Announcements Section of the District Homepage. 

 At this time all school districts are expected to submit reopening plans to NYS by 

Friday, July 31st. 

 Our Reopening Subcommittees will continue to meet over the next two weeks to assist 

with the development of our 2020-21 Reopening Plan. 

 Our Reopening Steering Committee will meet next week to review progress to date on 

our Reopening Plan. 

 There will be a special Board of Education meeting on Monday, July 27th, so that the 

Board of Education may discuss progress to date on our Reopening Plan.  This Board 

meeting will be live streamed via a link on the District Homepage. 

 The start date for fall sports has been delayed until at least Monday, September 21st.  

Please disregard the fall sports dates that will appear in the next issue of the Knight 

Insight.  

Additional information regarding our Reopening Plan will be forthcoming.  Stay safe and 

healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  


